
       August 30, 2015 
        
       R.O.W Maintenance  
        
       Village of Orland Park 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Dear Mr. Stec, 
 
 I would like to express my interest in extending the current the “ right of way 
 landscape maintenance services “ contract  that exists between the Village of  
 Orland Park and J.G.S. Landscape Architects for the 2016 and 2017 seasons.  
  
 We have been providing the services since 2013, to the village’s satisfaction, at  
 the specified r.o.w. landscape islands and metra stations for $9,000.00 per month 
 fee extended over a twelve month period.  We would continue to provide the same 
 diligent and quality service for the extended two years at the current contract’s  
 terms and costs.  
 
  We would appreciate the opportunity to continue effectively maintaining and  
 managing these spaces.  Please find my request agreeable as my intentions are to 
 continue providing an aesthetic and attractive setting for the your village.  
 
 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
         John Schiera 
         jgsla 

 
 
 
 
 

7751 McCarthy Road, Palos Park, Illinois 60464 
708.361.5124/jgsland@sbcglobal.net/www.jgslandscapearchitects.com 


